
I am writing to not adopt any of the proposed legislative district maps, and allow the People's 
Commission of Oregonians to advise our Secretary of State in identifying the new legislative districts.    
 
Having elected officials who will be impacted by the redistricting in charge of redistricting is inherently 
biased. Let's have Oregon once again lead the way in democracy, and have our legislative 
boundaries drawn by people without an interest in the outcome.  
 
Thank you for all of your service to our state and communities. 
 
Renee Buchanan 
2283 Avengale Drive 
Eugene OR 97408 
 
Resident of House District 13 
4th Congressional District 
 


